
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 4/10/2024 9:13:02 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

04/10/2024

MR Jessica LGreen
728 Barrenjoey RD
Avalon beach NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5 / 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

The Dan Murphys is tacky . We already have 3 bottle shops in Avalon.
There is flooding at this location. This is not ok! We are not happy about this!
This will bring too much traffic and parking issues into the area. especially during sport time. I
am mental health of the local community. The run off caused by the construction will pollute
careel bay.




